
OFFICE ORDER 

 

CIRCULAR/NPS/2023-24/19 

  

Date : 19 May 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings!! 

 

This is to inform you that tomorrow i.e. 20 May there will be PTM of your ward 

regarding the low academic performance and other areas where the child 

needs to grow for overall development. 

 

The parents can carry the notebooks, books of their ward along with them to 

clear their doubts and queries. 

 

Regards, 

 Noida Public School 


